
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council. Firstly I apologise for the delay in replying and hope that it has not caused any 
inconvenience. I have the following information. 

 

Who are your current supplier(s) of Audio Visual (AV) and Video Conferencing (VC) equipment and 
services?  
SCC 
 

How many video enabled Boardrooms and Meeting / Training rooms do you have within your 
organisation?  
Five 

 
When was the last upgrade or refresh to these rooms? 
2017/2018 
 

Did you invite companies to bid for this work via a Tender? 
This is part of the SCC hardware contract. 
 

Do you have a support contract in place for these rooms and if so, when is the expiry date(s)?  
This is part of the contract with SCC and expires 30/09/2022 

 
What has been your annual spend over the last 3 years (17/18, 18/19, 19/20) on AV / VC hardware, 
services and support?   
It is not possible to provide a specific figure as not all spend is through the central ICT team. 
 

Do you have a Digital Lead for the organisation? If so, could you provide a name and contact details? 
We don’t have a direct digital lead at NCC. The closest to this role would be our interim Head of ICT, 

Mark Davies. 

 
Could you provide a name and contact details for your IT lead / manager?  
Mark Davies, Interim Head of ICT, ICT Services, County Hall, west Bridgford, Nottingham. NG2 7QP 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 

number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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